
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: 101/19 
 
 
23rd September 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Cross Country Team
 

  

Your son has been selected to be in the St Margaret’s Cross Country team for the Merseyside Schools competition. 
The race is as stated below. 

Date: Wednesday 16th October 2019.   

Time: Meet at the cricket and sports centre to get changed at the end of Period 3 and we will be leaving at 12.45pm.  
Please bring a pack lunch to eat on the journey there as the race starts at 2pm.  We will be returning to school for 
5pm. 

Students should wear their indoor (white) P.E kit with either, football boots, spikes or trainers with a suitable grip 
sole.  They should also bring a tracksuit to wear when not racing and a bottle of water.  

The next mid-week race is on Wednesday 23rd  October at Camphill, Woolton (at the Camphill, Woolton -  entrance 
off  Woolton High St, adjacent to the Youth Club and the new St Julies building [1k walk]). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email if you have any queries ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs N. Dunne.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------------------- 
Reply to: Mrs Dunne -  Cross Country – Wednesday 16th October 2019  

Student: __________________________     Form: ___________ 

I give/ do not give permission for my son to attend the Mid-Week Cross Country races and understand that I will 
need to arrange alternative transport home for my son.  

Signed: __________________________ (parent/carer)         Date: ____________ 
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